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                  ABN: 47 145 630 244 

                               Important  Announcement  
 
 

The Australian Government has announced that from 1 January 2015,  if you are 

undertaking nationally recognised VET training, you will need to have a Unique Student 

Identifier (USI).  

This includes study in any Nationally Recognised training including  Certificate I-5, 

Vocational Graduate Diploma level courses, apprenticeships, skill sets, or undertaking 

VCAL or VET in Schools courses. 

  

It also applies regardless of whether you are a new student for the first time, or a 

continuing student re-enrolling in your course for 2015. 

  

 A USI account will contain all your nationally recognised training records and results 

from 1 January 2015 onwards.  

You can access your USI account online from a computer, tablet or smart phone anywhere 

and anytime and this will be available in your USI account commencing 2016. 

  

Once you create your USI you will need to give your USI to each training provider you 

study with.  

You will be required to bring your USI prior to course participation for 2015. 

 

The click the  link below as it opens a video, that explains the process further. 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=HRYaaF-B7Ho 

 

Active TEC understands that this process may be difficult for some of our students to 

manage, however it is a requirement set about under legislation by the Australian 

Government. 

 

We are obligated to follow these guidelines. 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 David J West 
 
 
Director of Training and Education  
 
Active -Training, Education and Compliance (TEC)         

RTO: 40507 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=HRYaaF-B7Ho

